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Wednesday, June 21, 2006

Re: Providence Clean Energy Task Force

Dear Matt,

»

Sincerely,

.ERK

Chris Wilhite, Chair
Providence Clean Energy Task Force.

Because I am resigning from my position at Clean Water Action on June 30,1 am also 
resigning from my position on the Clean Energy Task Force for the City of Providence. 
As you know, the Task Force consists of 7 members, one of which is appointed by the . 
Environment Council. Since December, I have served as the Chair of the Task Force.

Please accept my resignation from the Providence Clean Energy Task Force. Let me 
know if you have any questions.

Matt Auten, President
Environment Council of Rhode Island
298 West Exchange
Providence, RI 02903

The Clean Energy Task Force meets every third Thursday at 8:30am. The next meeting 
will be July 20. It would be great if ECRI could have a new appointment by that date so 
that we can work out a smooth transition for the next meeting.

The Task Force is in the midst of working with the City to make its first purchase of 
clean, renewable energy to satisfy the goal of purchasing 20% of the City’s electricity 
from sources defined by the RES by the year 2010, as directed by the Clean Energy 
Ordinance.

WHEREUPON IT IS ORDERED THAT 
BERTOEIVED.

IN CITY COUNCIL 
OCT 1 9 2006 
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